
International  relief  charity
topic of Soroptimist meeting
On  Nov.  11  at  7:30am,  Ryder  Evans  will  speak  at  the
Soroptimist  International  of  Tahoe  Sierra  meeting  about
ShelterBox.

ShelterBox is an international relief charity that delivers
emergency shelter, warmth and dignity to people affected by
disaster worldwide. This organization responds instantly to
disasters delivering aid as quickly as possible to the people
who need it most.

Evans is on the Douglas County Sheriff’s Department Search and
Rescue  team,  which  has  ties  to  this  international
organization.

ShelterBox is helping with the relief from the tsunami in
Indonesia.

ShelterBox relies solely on public donations.

The Soroptimist meeting, which includes breakfast and coffee,
is at the Lake Tahoe Senior Center at 3051 Lake Tahoe Blvd.,
South Lake Tahoe.

For  more  info,  call  (530)  409.2791  or  go  to
www.SITahoeSierra.org.
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